
Orange County Chapter 

Sons of the  

American Revolution 
Board Meeting 

March 8, 2014   

   The meeting was opened by President Dan Shippey at 2:30pm. Those in attendance included;  Dan 

McKelvie, Corresponding Secretary Jim Klingler, Recording Secretary Jim Blauer, Treasurer Arthur 

Koehler, Chaplain Richard Adams, Vice-President Lou Carlson and Registrar Kent Gregory. 

   The minutes had been sent out by Secretary Blauer via email. Jim Klingler moved that they be 

accepted. The motion was seconded by Kent Gregory and passed. 

   Kent had two items. 1) He reported that the State Secretary needs a point of contact for each chapter. 

Lou Moved that Kent be made our point of contact. This was seconded by Dan Shippey. The motion 

passed. 2) In 2015 we will be hosting the Spring Meeting when Kent will be installed as State President. 

We need to start preparing. Kent will start checking out hotels in the area. 

   We are in need of speakers. 

Jim Faulkinbury has a program on the history of the SAR. April and May need one for each. June is set. 

   It was noted that the induction of a new member is very important. The new members should be 

allowed to say a few words to the chapter. 

   Dan McKelvie will check with the Knight Essay winner on attending our meeting to receive his prize. 

   Lou Carlson reported that his email is now Loucarlson@sbcglobal.net. 

   With no further business it was moved by Richard Adams that we adjourn. It was seconded by Lou 

Carlson. 

   The meeting was adjourned at 2:55pm. 

    

Respectfully Submitted, 

April 19, 2014 

 

James F. Blauer 

Recording Secretary 
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